
Coyle Public Schools is now accepting applications for a virtual full-time teacher. A 
background in elementary education is preferred.  Contact Terry Zink, Superintendent of 
Schools for more information at 405-466-2242 X301. Applications should be emailed to 
tzink@coyle.k12.ok.us, jritter@coyle.k12.ok.us and sweathers@coyle.k12.ok.us.  Deadline to 
apply is Tuesday, October 6, 2020.
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